
Tri-City Outfall Project – Alternative Delivery Proposal  

 

With the recent approval of the Oregon City voters of an easement under Jon Storm Park, WES staff is 

proceeding with design of the Tri-City outfall.   The construction of the proposed 90-inch diameter pipe 

will be challenging as we address several complex issues: 

 Tunneling a portion of the 90-inch diameter pipeline 

 Permitting construction in and near the Willamette River 

 Safety, traffic and access around the intersection of I205 and OR-99 and adjacent to the Oregon 

City Shopping Center and in Jon Storm Park.   

Using a Progressive Design Build delivery approach, WES would be able to proactively address these 

issues by including the contractor during the design phase of the project, gaining their expertise to 

minimize risk to the District.   


